
 

 

July 30, 2020 

Dear Families, 

The Government of BC released its province-wide plan yesterday to bring students in Kindergarten through Grade 12 
back into the classroom full time in September. For details on the plan announced by Provincial Health Officer Dr. 
Bonnie Henry and Minister of Education Rob Fleming please see: 

 the press release from the Ministry of Education 

 the BC Government Return to School website   

I know you likely have many questions about what this will look like in Burnaby. While we do not have all the answers 
for you at this point, I want to reassure you that as we receive additional information and develop further plans, we 
will reach out to you. Staff are working through the summer months and actively preparing for the start of school in 
September.  

It is important to note that we are not starting from scratch. We have learned a great deal from our very successful 
Summer Session where 4200 of our students returned to school. And Summer Session, itself, had the benefit of 
incorporating what we learned during the partial return to in-

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2020EDUC0040-001415
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/covid-19-return-to-school
http://www.burnabyschools.ca/

